
Dear Friends and Colleagues 
  
The Field Detectives Community Presentations 
  
At the beginning of this year we launched our very first annual newsletter (2016) featuring a number of 
projects that had brought together a team of people, with a shared interest in learning more about the 
history of our farming landscapes. We are a growing group of self-financed amateur enthusiasts, 
comprising archivists, local historians, metal detectorists, an ecologist, a geologist, a chemist, a retired 
consultant pathologist/medical author and local landowners and farmers. 
  
Thanks to your ongoing support, trust and friendship we have been able to pool all of our available 
resources, skills, knowledge and learning to help facilitate the beginnings of a community history research 
project at Langar in South Nottinghamshire, that aims to uncover the chronological history of the long lost 
church of St Ethelburga. 
  
David Bate has very kindly agreed to deliver two local community presentations on the church and its 
history at the following venues: 
  

1. The Lost Church of St Ethelburga – The Centenary Lounge, Village Hall, Elm Ave, Keyworth, 
Nottingham NG12 5AN.  

Friday 6th October 2017 - Start Time: 7:30pm 
    There will be a small charge on the door   

2. The Lost Church of St Ethelburga – Eastwell Village Hall, Eastwell Village Hall, 2 Main Street, 
Eastwell, Melton Mowbray, LE14 4ER 

Wednesday 15 November 2017 - Start Time: 7:30pm 
    There will be a small charge on the door - Note: Parking. When visiting the Village Hall please note that, 
except for a Blue Badge bay to the rear of the Hall, all parking is on-street. For safety reasons, as advised by 
the Police, we respectfully ask visitors to show consideration to residents by: - not parking by the Village 
Hall on either side of the road - not parking in front of residents' driveways or on grass verges - leaving the 
bus stop free before 5.30pm. Your co-operation is greatly appreciated.  
  
The proceeds from the two presentations will be ploughed back into the Langar St Ethelburga community 
project development fund and we would very much like you to join us on the evening so that we can tell 
you more about this exciting adventure. 
  
If you require any further information on the project or if you would like to know more about our current 
historic field survey activities please let me know. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Richard Pincott 
The Field Detectives 
fielddetectives@talktalk.net 
0115 9377 318 
07896 225 691 
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